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DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

SAFETY PATROL BOAT 
        
Dun Laoghaire Harbour 
Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council 
Dun Laoghaire 
Co Dublin   

         
                                                                Date: 01 January 2024 
 
 
 
 

 
A ‘Safety Patrol Boat’ service will resume again this year and will operate within the Harbour 
during the summer months (June to September 2024) 
 
The boat will act in an advisory capacity to make all recreational Harbour users more aware 
of the Dun Laoghaire Harbour Notices to Mariners and Bye-Laws with the aim of making the 
Harbour a safer place for all.  
 
The boat is an orange RIB marked ‘Harbour Patrol’ and will fly a yellow flag with DLRCoCo 
branding and will be manned by an authorised operator. At times the Harbour Master will 
engage in patrols, distinguishable by a yellow flag with ‘Harbour Master’ markings. 
 
Please note that the operational period may be extended as required. 
 
 

 

 

Captain Harry Duggan 
Harbour Master 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts   Phone:   +353 83 144 3412 (Harbour Police/Office)
       Email:    harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie  
         Website:  https://www.dlrcoco.ie/dun-laoghaire-harbour-0  
 
Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the contents of 
this Notice are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft. All Notice to Mariners can be found on the 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour website.   
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